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Na to mahi kaha whiwhi ai 

Success Through Effort 

School Newsletter 4, Term 2  

14th June 2022  

From the Principal 

Thank you to Andrew Hames for filling up the potholes on 
the school bus bay area. This is greatly appreciated by the 
bus drivers and company, all the staff and our parents, 
caregivers and visitors. 

Cross Country 

Weather permitting, we will be holding our school cross 
country this Friday (17 June) at 1.00pm. Parents and Care-
givers are welcome to come and watch. We would appre-
ciate some adult help on the day as the course is quite 
spread out. Students will need warm clothes, sports shoes 
and a water bottle on the day. 

**Please have your children wear suitable sports shoes all 
this week for practising. 

Matariki Celebration 

Again, weather permitting, you are invited to celebrate 
Matariki at school this year, in honour of the first Public 
Holiday designated for this event. Our Matariki Celebra-
tion will be on Wednesday 22nd June between 5.00pm 
and 7.00pm. We will start off at 5.00pm with a sausage 
sizzle, with the sausages supplied by the school. If you 
want to supplement this with a picnic dinner, you are 
most welcome to do so. It is bring your own food. The 
school will also supply ice cream for desert and tea, 
coffee and water for drinking. 

At 6.00pm the children will put on a performance to en-
tertain you. We will hopefully be able to stargaze and 
identify our significant southern skies constellations. If 
you have a telescope you are really welcome to bring it 
along. We expect to wrap up the evening by 7.00pm. 

Breakfast Club 

Thank you to Dan Dare for volunteering during May. 

Warm regards,  Rosie Ellis 

From the Board of Trustees- The next Board of Trustee 

meeting will be held on Monday 27th June at 5pm.     

Kirsty Colquhoun, Chair of the Board 

Note the Date! 

Wed 15 June—5.30pm Possum P meeting  - see flyer 

Fri 17 June—1pm cross country 

Wed 22 June — Rm 3 trip to Kauri Museum & 5-7pm 

Matariki  event at school 

Fri 24 June—School closed, Matariki  

Sat 6 August—Quiz Night  - see pg 2 

www.paparoa.school.nz   

Text: 02108686606   

Skool Loop: Paparoa School    

facebook.com/paparoaschool 

All information about our buses: https://

song.easybus.nz/ 
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THANK YOU CRAIG, BRIDGET AND ALL THE TEAM AT ATLAS QUARRIES 

FOR THE FANTASTIC DONATION OF FILL FOR THE POTHOLES IN OUR 

BUS TURNING AREA. THANK YOU MICKEY KALTAK FOR THE INTRODUC-

TION AND THANK YOU ANDREW HAMES FOR GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND 

WITH YOUR SHOVEL

THANK YOU ATLAS QUARRIES 

Proud Sponsors of Paparoa School 

Room 3—Trip to the Matariki Exhibi-

tion on Wednesday 22 June 

We still need one or two permission 

slips to be returned please. And we 

need two more parent volunteers! 

Thank you Shelly Priest for volunteer-

ing already. Let Millie know in the 

office if you could help, the bus will 

leave school at 9am and return by 

2.30pm. 

Quiz Night is back on Sat 6 August! Could you 

donate a prize for a grocery raffle? Please let Sam 

or Hanna know, or let the office know. 


